

## Five Things Tampa Businesses Should Consider Before Bringing Employees Back to Work

Publication 5.15.20

In their byline article for the *Tampa Bay Business Journal*, **Steve Bernstein** and **Claire Meharg** explore the top five workplace considerations employers should review before bringing employees back to the office. They outline the standards for meeting CDC guidelines for reopening, preparing workplaces with recommended safety procedures, monitoring employees for symptoms, responding to confirmed COVID-19 cases and reevaluating existing policies and procedures for compliance with state and federal guidance.

To read the full article, visit the <u>Tampa Bay Business Journal</u> (subscription required).

## Related People



Steven M. Bernstein Regional Managing Partner and Labor Relations Group Co-Chair 813.769.7513 Email

## **Related Offices**

Tampa